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Church Visit
It was lovely to see and hear about what 
the Y1-Y6 children had learned on our 
visits to St Paul’s.  Many thanks to the 
team for helping us learn about each 
other and be respectful of all faiths.

       Celebration Certificate  Winners
RW Violet and Heidi; RG Jeremiah, Sundus and Aydin; 1C Ivana, 
Amani and Catherine;  1A Paisley, Millie-Mae and Jaxon; 2G 
Paisley Rae, Peter, Elyaana and Elena; 2W Mikey, Jasmine and 
Nation; 3S Taffy, Harvey and Mustafa; 3C Jessica, Rafael and 
Mollie; 4Ha Sabina, Ava and Ayomide; 4He Lillie and Alicel; 5H 
Braydon, Maria and Oyin; 5P Danish, Moyin and the whole class; 
6G Carter and Olivia; 6D Elija and Mikail.

Well done everyone!

Monday 11th December 
Christmas Fair after school 
3:15
Tuesday 12th December
Freddie Fit and also 
Christmas Dinner for pupils
Wednesday 13th December 
Freddie Fit
Thursday 14th December 
9:30  - KS1 Nativity, pm - 
KS2 Carol concert with steel 
pans 2:30 (Parents welcome 
to both)
Friday 15th December am - 
EYFS Christmas sing along 
9am (Parents welcome)
Friday 15th December - 
school closes at 1pm for the 
Christmas holidays
Spring Term starts on 
Wednesday 3rd January.



     

Attendance- 
Our whole school target is 97%

Nursery- 87.3%
Reception W- 88.6%
Reception G- 94.3%
Year 1C- 95.8%
Year 1A- 96.2%
Year 2G- 87.2%
Year 2W- 87.2%
Year 3C- 89%
Year 3S- 84.8%
Year 4H- 86.7%
Year 4HE- 93.5%
Year 5H- 87%
Year 5P-89.3%
Year 6G- 93.8%
Year 6D- 97.5%

Class Winners :
Year 1A-96.2%Pyjama Day- Monday 
11.12.23 
Year 6D 96.9% - to be confirmed

Whole school attendance last week 90.4%

After school clubs Spring 2024

Children who get places, will get 
a letter next week.

Clubs will run each week until 
Thursday 21st March 2024. Clubs 
are after school and finish at 4pm
If your child does not attend a club 
they have a place for, the place 
may be given to someone else.

Keeping children safe and making sure children feel safe is central to our work at Crosslee. All 

children know who their trusted adults are in case they have worries. We also spend time in 

assemblies and lessons thinking and learning about our school value of safe, including Road 

Safety, online safety and workshops for older children on staying safe travelling to and from 

school.

School Focus: Safeguarding

Headteacher’s Comment
It’s been such a busy week, and next week is just the same! Visits, 
visitors, preparations, well done to all involved - our children deserve 
the best!
We’re really looking forward to seeing parents in school for 
Christmas events. Thank you for all the PTA donations and see you 
next week!

Nurture Principle for the half 
term: Our school is a safe 
place to be

Target: I can explain how and 
why rights help people

Word of the week:
Courteous


